
HB 4147 

 

I’ve read HB 4147 and I have a couple of questions. 

 

1. Just vote NO on HB4147 

2. Won’t these proposed changes potentially impede the rights of the 
law abiding?  Shouldn’t that be a consideration?   

3. Isn’t this redundant?  It is already illegal at a Federal level for a 
prohibited person to attempt to purchase a firearam.  This proposed 
change looks like it will do more harm than good.  

4. While reading this, I also became aware of something that creates 
waste……..I think we should save money where we can, don’t 
you?  Currently we have Oregon State Police do background checks, 
and only during specific hours.  There is a 24hr. Federal NICS system 
that can be used online at no cost to the State of Oregon, wouldn’t 
that be a better route for Oregon to go when 36 states use this 
system? 

Respectfully, 

Scott Shaw 

Happy Valley, Oregon 

 

 


